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• The Police Department continues to perform foot patrol with at least one officer 

per shift. 

  

• Community engagement is good for the community and recommends that 

residents reach out to the Police Station often. The Chief stated that the officers 

encourage catch and release and do check for fishing licenses.  

 

• Chief Green said that she met with Mr. Sanders from Sanders Wildlife regarding 

an injured goose at the lake.  

 

• Copies of the Administration/Public Works and Public Safety reports are on file in 

City Hall for reviewing. Please email missyevarner@pinelakega.net to request a 

copy or call 404-999- 4931 to schedule an appointment to review the copy on file 


